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St. Mary’s  
Drumlish 

St. Patrick’s  
Ballinamuck 

Mass Intentions 
Drumlish 
  Sat    8.00: Michael/Helen Jordan, Cloncowley 
  Sun  11.00: Misa Pro Populo 
  Tue  10.00: Willie Teague 
  Fri     8.00: John/Margaret Kane, Main St 
 
Ballinamuck: 
  Sat  10.00: Patrick/Katie/Thomas Davis, Gaigue 
  Sun  10.00: Tom/Chris Donnelly 
 
Note:  Because of the limited numbers permitted to 
attend Church at any one time, the weekend Masses 
will be kept free of bookings—those who wish to 
book Mass may avail of the weekday Masses. 
[Existing bookings will be honoured and we will 
continue to pray for your deceased at weekends ].  

 
Readers for Next Week 

Drumlish: 
  Readers   Sat:  Kathleen Kelleher 
          Sun:  Marie McKeon 
Ballinamuck: 
  Reader    Sun:  Mary McKenna 
 

Baptisms 
 
We congratulate and welcome into our faith 
community Andrea Monica Katie Davis d/o Peter & 
Camilla, Drumlish and Shane Michael Battrim s/o 
Michael & Susan, The Downs who were baptised last 
weekend.   

Youth 2000 Summer E-Festival 
 
Youth 2000 Summer E-Festival which takes place 
from 14th to 16th August will be unique, but 
hopefully one to be remembered for all the right 
reasons.  It adheres to all church and government 
regulations regarding coronavirus: thus the content 
will be online, with as much as possible live-streamed 
and interactive. Register free at www.youth200.ie.  

Don’t be afraid  
  
I was afraid to be alone until …. I learned to    
 communicate with myself. 
I was afraid to fail until … I realized I only fail if I 
 never try. 
I was afraid people would talk about me until … 
 I realized that people would talk about me 
 anyway. 
I was afraid of rejection until … I realized I had 
 to have faith in myself. 
I was afraid of pain until …. I learned that it’s 
 necessary to grow. 
I was afraid of the truth until …. I discovered 
 the ugliness of lies. 
I was afraid of death until … I learned it’s not 
 the end, but the beginning. 
I was afraid of hate until … I realized it’s  nothing 
 more than ignorance. 
I was afraid of ridicule until … I learned to 
 laugh at myself. 
I was afraid of getting old until … I understood I 
 was gaining wisdom every day 
I was afraid of the past until … I understood it 
 could no longer harm me. 
I was afraid of the darkness until … I saw the 
 beauty of the light of a star 
I was afraid of change until … .I saw that even a 
 butterfly needed to go through a 
 metamorphosis to be able to fly 
Let’s make sure our life is each day more alive 
And if we feel weak .. 
 let’s not forget that at the end 
 there is always something more. 
 
[www.leparoledegliangeli.com/en The words of the Angels] 

19th Sunday of Ordinary Time  Year A - 9th August 2020 

 

In a prayer well made, 
troubles vanish like 
snow under the rays of 
the sun 
 
      St. John Vianney 

 
 
 

Offertory €1,195, Pentecost Dues €205, Shrine €280 
Holy Land €35,  Peter’s Pence €80.Thank you for 
your support. 
For those who don’t use the envelope system to 
contribute, there are special Priests Dues Envelopes, 
which go to support the priests of the parish at the 
entrance to the church. All who use the services of 
the church, even if only occasionally, have a duty to 
support these services. Thank you. 

Guidelines to the public Celebration of Mass 

 

Those attending Mass in Drumlish/Ballinamuck are 

asked to sign in, using the book provided at the 

main entrance.  This is to insure traceability in the 

event of anyone contracting the Covid-19 virus. 

When attending Mass, please observe the following 

guidelines: 

⬧ Wash your hands before and after attending Mass 

⬧ Sanitise your hands as you enter and leave Church 

⬧ Observe social distancing, as marked  

⬧ Wearing a face cover/mask is recommended 

⬧ Enter by main door and Exit by side doors 

⬧ Offerings/Envelopes should be placed in the basket 

in front of altar at end of Mass on exiting. 

⬧ When receiving Holy Communion, please come 

seat by seat, starting at the front and returning by 

the side passages, while observing social distance. 

All receive Communion on the hands. 

Thank you for your cooperation and keep safe. 
 

Note: in view of recent regulations, particularly 
relating to ‘subdivisions’ it is not possible for now 
to increase the capacity of our two churches in 
Drumlish & Ballinamuck beyond the number 50. 

Feast of the Assumption 
 
Next Saturday is the feast of the Assumption. 
Vigil Mass in Drumlish on Fri. at 8 p.m. and on 
Saturday at 11 a.m. Mass in Ballinamuck on 
Saturday at 10 a.m.   


